
 

HISD host Project Safe Start 2023 to promote start-
of-year school safety 

 
WHAT:   The Houston Independent School District Police Department, Houston Police 

Department, and community ministers are pleased to announce the return of 

Project Safe Start 2023, a partnership aimed at preventing crime and 

enhancing security for students and teachers as they start the new school 

year. 

 
WHO: HISD Superintendent Mike Miles 

HISD Police Department Chief Shamara Garner 

Houston Police Department Executive Assistant Chief Larry Satterwhite 

Community ministers 

  

WHEN: Friday, August 25 
1:00 p.m. 

  

WHERE: Madison High School, 13719 White Heather Dr., 77045 
 

PLEASE NOTE: The Superintendent will take general questions from the 
media about other issues immediately after the Project Safe Start event 
concludes.  

 
 

 

http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

